
School Board Meeting:   March 27, 2017 
 
Subject:     Appointment - Director of Human Resources 
 
Presenter:     Pam Miller 
      Director of Teaching and Learning 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 

Recommend Board approval to hire Evan Ronken as the Director of Human 
Resources effective May 1, 2017.  

 
 
DESCRIPTION: 

The selection process for the Director of Human Resources began on February 
9th, 2017 and was completed on March 17th, 2017.  Evan Ronken is the 
successful candidate and we are recommending him for this appointment 
effective May 1, 2017.  Evan will replace Moreen Orr who is retiring as our 
Director of Human Resources. 
 

Teaching & Leadership Experiences 

 Program for Professional Development Coordinator, BHM Schools 
 Social Studies Teacher, BHM Schools 
 Social Studies Teacher, Annandale Schools 
 Duke Talent Identification Program Group Leader, Durham, North Carolina 

Educational Background 

 6th Year Certificate K-12 Principal, St. Cloud State University 
 M.A. Teaching & Learning, St. Mary’s University 
 B.A. Social Studies and History, University of Minnesota Morris 

 
 


